
 

Memorandum  

Date: September 6, 2019 

 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County of Santa 

Barbara  
 

 
From: Scott D. McGolpin, Director, Public Works Department 
 Janette Pell, Director, General Services Department 
 
Subject: Item D-4 Fernald Point Lane Bridge Replacement Resolutions of Necessity, 

Project at Romero Creek Acquisition of Temporary and Permanent 
Easement – First Supervisorial District  
(APNs: 007-380-004, 007-380-007 & 007-380-024) 

 
cc: Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works Transportation 
 James Cleary, Project Manager, General Services Real Property 
  
 

 
The Public Works and General Services Departments request that the Board of 
Supervisors continue the above referenced item from September 10, 2019 to October 1, 
2019 at the request of a property owner’s representative. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (805) 568-3010. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 


